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29 August 2018 

Rachel Reeves MP 
Chair of the Business Energy and Industrial Strategy  
Committee,  
Houses of Parliament, 
Westminster,  
London  
SW1A 0AA 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Dear Rachel,  
 
 

As Minister with responsibility for the British Business Bank plc, I am writing to provide you 

with a copy of their Annual Report and Accounts to 31st March 2018. These were published by 

the Company on 19th July 2018.  A copy of the Annual Report and Accounts is also being 

placed in the House Library. 

 

Yours Sincerely,  

 

 
 
 
 

KELLY TOLHURST MP 

Minister for Small Business, Consumers & Corporate Responsibility 
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